
Memorial Service 

 

The Memorial Service will take place on Friday, March 27 following the Financial 

Workshop in the Nighthawk Room of the Blockade Runner Hotel.  We will remember 

the AAUW NC members who have passed since the 2008 convention.  For planning 

purposes, please send the completed form by March 14 to Phyllis Guberman, 205 Royal 

Oak Drive, Wilmington, NC 28409. 

 

Branch_______________________________________________________ 

 

Memorial for__________________________________________________ 

 

Person from the branch who will participate and her contact information:  

_____________________________________________________________ 

 

Additional names can be added on the morning of Friday, March 27. 

 

For further information or to leave a message, contact Phyllis Guberman at 

gubermanj@bellsouth.net or (910) 395-8427. 

 


